
From: Soura, Christian
To: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 7/5/2012 9:17:36 PM

Subject: Paul Wallace

Two messages for this.
 
IB/Page 365:
This proviso conflicts with Act 229 of 2012, which also related to the Lake Paul A. Wallace Authority, and which took 
effect July 1, 2012.
 
The Other Two (Darlington County Watershed and Lake Wallace Special Purpose District):
The Department of Natural Resources received one-time funding for two water basin studies through this proviso.  I 
approved both of those items because they are important to the department's efforts to update the state water plan.
  Although embedded within the same section of this proviso, I have vetoed the Darlington County Watershed Project 
and the Lake Wallace Special Purpose District lines because they are not tied to revising the state water plan, but are 
actually local earmarks.
 
 
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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